
Cochrane.ca/council

Council Meetings

Cochrane.ca/RFP

Closing dateRFPs

Regular Council 
Monday, March 27 | 5:30pm 

Committee of the Whole 
Monday, March 20 | 5:30pm 

Cochrane.ca/jobs

We’re Hiring! Apply by

Actively RecruitingSeasonal Worker, 
Parks & Open Spaces 

Director, Community Growth 

Water & Wastewater Systems 
Maintenance 

March 24

March 24

March 27

March 30

March 30

March 31

March 20

March 20

Glenpatrick Drive Infrastructure 
Replacement

General Safety Codes Services 
Provider

Design, Supply, And Install 
Of Playground Equipment At 
Matt Krol Park

Website Redesign

Health And Safety 
Management Software

Centre Ave & East End Storm 
Improvementse

Corporate and Community 
Events - Daytime

Wedding and Special Event 
Food Service

March 19

March 29

Pets, people & 
pathways! 

Community 
Volunteer Income 
Tax Program

The Community Volunteer Income Tax 
Program (CVITP), offered by Cochrane FCSS, 
provides eligible residents assistance with 
filing their 2022 income taxes.

Program support is currently being offered 
and appointments can be booked until the 
2022 tax filing deadline on April 30, 2023.

More: Cochrane.ca/cvitprogram 
Cochrane FCSS 403-851-2250

Cochrane has many beautiful pathways, parks, 
trails and off-leash spaces for everyone to 
enjoy! When walking your pets, be mindful of 
others that share the space around you. Good 
neighbours are responsible pet owners!

•	Keep your pet on a leash.  
When taking your pet to a public space, 
be considerate of others.  

•	Clean up after your pet.  
Pick up and dispose of your pet’s waste, 
so everyone can enjoy the space together. 

•	 Visit Cochrane’s many off-leash areas. 

•	Make sure your pet’s animal licence is 
renewed.  
You can pay your 2023 licence at 
Cochrane.ca/animalservices, at The 
Station or RancheHouse.

Help create a space that we can all enjoy!

In Cochrane, home and business owners are 
responsible for clearing snow and ice from their 
sidewalks and driveways within 48 hours of a 
snowfall. We know it’s a challenge during these 
extreme temperatures, but keeping sidewalks 
clear makes our neighbourhoods safer for 
everyone. Please shovel snow in towards your 
properties - not out onto the road. This helps 
keep the roads safe and aids with clearing and 
stormwater flow. We (and your neighbours!) 
appreciate your hard work!

To help thaw ice, residents are free to use the 
salt/sand mix at Matt Kroll Park. Bring your own 
shovel and bucket. For residential use only. 


